
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR 

ELAINE PHILLIPS 
Invites you to attend a  

Street Renaming Dedication Ceremony 

HONORING 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ARMY RANGER 

SGT. JAMES REGAN 
Please join us on Thursday, November 9 as we celebrate the life of  

local hero, Sgt. James Regan.  In recognition of the late Sgt. Regan’s 

selfless service to his country, the section of Port Washington Boulevard 

between Northern Boulevard and Crabapple Road in Munsey Park 

 will be renamed and dedicated in his honor.   A reception will follow the 

ceremony at the Manhasset-Lakeville Fire Department. 

 

STREET RENAMING 

Port Washington Boulevard between Northern Boulevard and Crabapple Road 

 

** Please arrive at the corner of Port Washington Blvd. & Park Ave N ** 

Munsey Park 

10:00AM – 11:00AM 
 

RECEPTION 

Manhasset-Lakeville Fire Department 

2 Community Drive East, Manhasset 

 

Please RSVP by November 7 to ephillips@nysenate.gov or at 516-746-5924 

To contribute to the Lead The Way Fund in honor of Sgt. James Regan please visit: 
www.leadthewayfund.org 

mailto:ephillips@nysenate.gov

